
March 31, 2020  
Two Teledentistry Virtual Visit Options Are Now Available During COVID-19 

 
Dear Patient, 

 
The novel coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic has quickly changed our daily lives and 
Soft Touch Dental is doing everything we can to help during this public health crisis. As 
part of our ongoing efforts to help contain the spread of COVID-19, we are now offering 
Virtual Office Visits with Dr. Dijour as an alternative to office visits. Dr. Dijour will be 
available to discuss your condition, help determine a diagnosis and prescribe 
medications if needed. 
 
How do I schedule a virtual appointment? 

 
Call (732) 607-6400 to request a virtual visit. We will return your call and schedule the 
visit. 
 
How does a Virtual Visit work? 
 
Two options are available for virtual visits:  
 
1. Using Doxy.me is extremely simple and easy. You can access from your Desktop, 
Tablet or Smartphone. Just click on Dr. Dijour’s personalized room link 
(https://doxy.me/drdijour) to join her for a video call. No need to download software or 
create an account. Just use a browser on a computer or device with a camera and 
microphone. 
 
2. Using Dentulu.com is also easy if you have an iPhone or Android 
Phone. https://www.dentulu.com/ 
Install the Dentulu app for Apple iOS or Android Devices on your 
phone: https://app.dentulu.com/ 
 
We are still available in the office for emergency care? 

 
Call (732) 607-6400 to request an emergency in-office appointment. If you have a 
dental emergency, please do not go to the hospital emergency room - call us 
at (732) 607-6400. 

Wishing you and your family safety and health. We miss you and hope to see you 
soon. 


